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Happy New Year to you all! We hope you all    

managed to enjoy a lovely restful Christmas 

Break. What a term we had last year! From the 

Glow Discos and Sweet Cone Sales and our 

amazing Christmas Fayre, it was a great start 

to the year!  Not only did we raise valuable 

funds for the PTA, but it was lovely to see    

everyone coming together as a community to 

help out and make lasting memories for the 

children. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

17 January: PTA Meeting 

6 March: World Book Day: Second 

Hand Book Sale 

7 March: World Book Day: Wonka’s   

Golden Ticket Competition  

17 May: Break the Rules Day 

12 July: School Discos 

It’s Time to Have your Say! 

Your opinions are really important to us, and to 

help us move forward as a PTA, we wondered 

if you could fill out a really short   survey about 

the Events we currently hold and ideas for   

future events in the pipeline.  It shouldn't take 

longer than 5 minutes to complete and will  

provide invaluable information.  It is completely 

anonymous and the more parents/carers we 

can get to complete the survey, the better 

chance we have of pitching our future events 

more appropriately. The survey can be found 

at the following link https://forms.gle/

wUuTwbXhQqdc4ncY7. Please could you 

complete this by Friday 26 January. 

Join our Facebook group: 

Friends of Winford Primary PTA  

and keep up to date 

with events and other 

exciting news! 

What have we raised and how is the money being 

spent so far? 

Last term we held 3 main events, the Sweet Cone 

Sale, our two fantastic Glow Discos and our Christmas 

Festivities (which included the Christmas Fayre, 

Christmas Tree Sales, Christmas Jumper Exchange 

and the Xmas4Schools artwork). In total we raised   

approximately £3550. So far, with this money we have  

1. Subsidised the pantomime to vastly bring the cost 

down per pupil. 

2.Funded the visit of Michael Loader, who was a story 

telling author who did a lovely workshop with KS1   

children (and their maxi-mates in Year 6) 

3. Agreed to fund the Year 6 Life Skills Course and 

contribute towards their leavers celebrations. 

4. Contributed towards the specialist delivery of the 

Pianola which was a rare instrument gifted to the 

school in September. 
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